
Kaye Anonymous
Port Angeles Rayonier Mill Clean up 2025 
I have been a resident here in Port Angeles for 9 years. This area has been an area of contention for
many years and needs to be dealt with correctly. I support the SL5 cleanup option for our beautiful
waterfront. Please see slides from Nicole Ott in the documents. 

As she states keeping the material onsite according to the SL3 version is not a long term solution. It
is also much more complicated and expensive over time than removing the material which if left on
the land will be a blight to the area and have potential long term continued contamination. The
material needs to be removed by the company that left it there. So that it can be restored and Ennis
creek will not be in danger of more contamination. Leaving 10 acres of contaminated material
(even if it is "monitored") forever is a terrible option and shouldn't even be an option! 
Thank you for your consideration 



 

 

 

 

 


